---------- Original Message ----------

From: Andreas Ljungholm <andreas.ljungholm@mrinstitutet.se>

To: "ebco@ebco-beoc.org" <ebco@ebco-beoc.org>

CC: Registrator <registrator@mrinstitutet.se>

Date: 25/01/2023 16:30 EET

Subject: EBCO’s Annual Report 2022 and broader cooperation

Dnr: 2.7.3-23/2023

Dear Sir/madam,

Greetings from the Swedish Institute for Human Rights.

Many thanks for your email and the offer to provide input to your annual report. | regret to inform you
that we have not yet worked on the issue of conscientious objectors to military service. Accordingly, we
do not have any information, statistics or recommendations available and are therefore not in a position

to contribute to your annual report.

We wish you all the best in finalizing your annual report and look forward to reading it when it
has been published.

Kind regards,

Andreas Ljungholm

Andreas Ljungholm
Senior Advisor
Swedish Institute for Human Rights

andreas.ljungholm@mrinstitutet.se

WWW.mrinstitutet.se

Fran: EBCO BEOC <ebco@ebco-beoc.org>

Skickat: den 18 januari 2023 16:25

Till: Registrator <registrator@mrinstitutet.se>

Amne: EBCO’s Annual Report 2022 and broader cooperation
Prioritet: Hog
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Dear Sir/Madam,
We wish you a happy and peaceful new year!

Attached please find a letter from our President about your country’s entry in EBCO’s Annual
Report 2022.

Please check the attachment and send us your feedback by the 10" of February 2023.
We will publish EBCO’s Annual Report 2022 in February 2023.

Thank you in advance.

Yours sincerely,

European Bureau for Conscientious Objection (EBCO)

www.ebco-beoc.org

ebco@ebco-beoc.org
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